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Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar

From: Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 7:18 AM
To: 'markus.hannig@betacontrolinc.com'
Cc: Herrera, Tomas; Sepulveda, Lymari
Subject: NRC Request for Additional Information, betacontrol of America letter dated August 

25, 2014

Dear Mr. Hannig,  
 
This email is in response to your amendment request dated August 25, 2014. After reviewing your application, 
we found we need additional information to proceed with the amendment of your registration certificates NR-
0122-D-101-B and NR-0122-D-102-S. Please provide the following information: 
 

1. Please confirm change of ownership information discussing transfer of products, records custody, and 
servicing arrangements for products previously distributed.  
 

2. Please confirm that no changes were made to the products since their initial registration or last 
amendment. 
 

3. Please verify that there are no changes to previous commitments that have been made by the old 
company (BST ProControl GmbH).  
 

4. Please confirm that there have been no changes regarding the quality assurance program on file with 
the NRC. 
 

5. Please confirm that there have been no changes to the manufacturer address. 
 
Please submit the requested information within 30 days of the date of this email. If we do not receive a 
response with the complete information within 30 days, we will assume you no longer wish to proceed with 
your request. This is without prejudice to the submission of a new request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Celimar Valentin-Rodriguez, Ph.D. 
General Engineer 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards  
Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal, and Rulemaking Programs 
Material Safety Licensing Branch 
Office: TWFN-T8B05 
(301) 415-7124 
MS: T-8E18 
Celimar.Valentin-Rodriguez@nrc.gov 
 
 


